
        AGENDA  ITEM  NO.  14 
 
 
 

WALSALL  METROPOLITAN  BOROUGH  COUNCIL 
 
 

BLAKENALL  AND  BLOXWICH 
LOCAL  NEIGHBOURHOOD  PARTNERSHIP 

 
 

MONDAY  20  JUNE  2004 
 
 

DATES,  TIME  AND  VENUE  FOR  FUTURE  MEETINGS 
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
The purpose of the report is to advise the Blakenall and Bloxwich Local 
Neighbourhood Partnership of the arrangements to date for the venues of future 
meetings and to seek the views of members of the Partnership in this respect and to 
agree the time the meetings will commence.   
 
 
Recommendations 
 
(a) That the Local Neighbourhood Partnership agree to future meetings being 

held at appropriate locations within each Ward on a rotational basis, subject to 
the venue being available on the dates allocated for future meetings; 

 
(b) That the Local Neighbourhood Partnership confirm that meetings continue to 

meet at 6.00 p.m.; 
 
 (c) That the Local Neighbourhood Partnership note the dates of future meetings. 
 
 
Background 
 
The Partnership agreed at its meeting held on 15 July 2004, that future meetings be 
held at suitable locations within the LNP area. 
 
Dated for Future Meetings 
 
Members are asked to  note that future meetings of the Local Neighbourhood 
Partnership shall take place on:- 
 

Tuesday 19 September 2005 
Tuesday 19 December 2005 
Monday 20 March 2006 
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Time of Future Meetings 
 
The Partnership has considered at a previous meeting the time for commencement 
of future meetings.  It was agreed that all future meetings commence at 6.00 p.m. 
 
 
Financial Implications 
 
The financial cost for the venue and refreshments will be met from within existing 
identified Council budgets.   
 
 
Legal Considerations 
 
Meetings of the Local Neighbourhood Partnership will be open to the public.  Notice 
of the meetings, therefore need to be posted at the proposed venues in accordance 
with the Local Government (Access to Information) Act, 1985. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer 
 
Paul Wilde 
Constitutional Services Officer 
Tel:  01922 652044 
wildep@walsall.gov.uk 
 


